Seonaid Carr

Planning Case Officer
Development Management
Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

London
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B, August2016

Dear Ms Carr,

1 am the landowner of properties at 2b Lithos Road and 307-30¢ Finchley Road, all within the
vicinity of 317 Finchley Road.

As a landowrier with an interest in this area, I wish to register my support for the planning
application that has been submitted to redevelop the old pub at 317 Finchley Road (ref.
2016/2910/P).

The current state of the pub and Billy Fury Way does not reflect well on the area and its character
and I will be pleased to see the improvements and attractive new building become a reality. I
particularly support the design and materials proposed. The benetits of this redevelopment will be
felt by landowners, such as myself, as well as by my tenants and other residents and businesses in
the area.

Please register this letter as my support for the proposals,

Yours Sincerely,
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Alex Zadah
Landowner

2b Lithos Road and 307-309 Finchley Road



